
 

 

March 26, 2021 

 

 

Standing Policy Committee on Planning & Urban Development 

2021 April 07 

 

 

Re: Amendment to the Calgary International Airport Vicinity Protection Area 

(AVPA) Regulation 

 

 

Since December 2018, representatives of The Calgary Airport Authority (the “Airport 

Authority”) have participated in collaborative discussions with the City of Calgary in 

respect of the Calgary AVPA Regulation. 

 

The Airport Authority supports the submission to the Government of Alberta, Municipal 

Affairs, of a request to amend the Calgary AVPA Regulation to remove the restriction of 

Places of Worship and Halls and Auditoriums uses in the NEF 35 contour area.  

The Airport Authority continues to see the Calgary AVPA Regulation as an important 

regulation that manages development in the City of Calgary in the vicinity of the YYC 

Calgary International Airport. 

Yours truly, 

THE CALGARY AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

 

 

Carmelle Hunka 

Vice President, People, Risk & General Counsel 

 

PUD2021-0325 
Attachment 6

ISC:  Unrestricted  
 
 
 

Page 1 of 1




